
Message from Prof. Masato Noda, The Newly Selected President of GSID Alumni Association 

Posted on 2017 年 3 月 5 日 by alumni  

Dear GSID Alumni Association Members, 

We are pleased to announce a new leadership of GSID Alumni Association selected on Homecoming Day of Nagoya University (Oct.15, 
2016). 

Please find mesasge from Prof. Masato Noda, The President of GSID Alumni Association below. 

1st Meeting of New Leaders of GSID Alumni Association on February 22, 2017 

Posted on 2017 年 3 月 5 日 by alumni  

February 22, 2017 

The new leaders of GSID Alumni Association had a meeting with the newly selected dean and vice deans of GSID. Participants exchanged 
ideas about future of GSID and the alumini association activities. 


